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Yesterday, Premier Ford announced the mandatory closure of all outdoor recreational 
spaces, including beaches.   
 
Anyone failing to comply with this Provincial order will be subject to charges under the 
Emergency Management and Civil Protection Act.  
 
In South Bruce Peninsula, signs are being installed in our parks, at our beaches and in 
our recreational areas further reinforcing that these areas are closed. 
 
COVID19 has changed the way we live, work and play.  For the safety of everyone, 
remember to practice social distancing, wash your hands frequently and please stay 
home.   
 
Thank you and stay healthy. 
 
Janice Jackson, Mayor 
Town of South Bruce Peninsula 
janice.jackson@southbrucepeninsula.com 
519-534-1400 ext 200 
 
 

-30- 

mailto:janice.jackson@southbrucepeninsula.com

